School of the Future

Chief Learner: Dr. John R. Smith Jr. 4021 Parkside Avenue Philadelphia, PA 19104
9th Grade Principal: Thomas Murtaugh
10th Grade Principal: Amanda Pointer (215) 400- 7790 www.sof.philasd.org

11th-12th Grade Principal: Dr. Hyacinth Wood
Dear Firebirds and Firebird Families:

We are pleased to have you as partners in your learner's 2022-2023 school year. As the year progresses and you
become more informed or puzzled, we encourage you to email the individuals who might be of help. If your
question concerns in-class events, please email or ask to speak with your learner's teacher. However, if it deals
with the overall program, curriculum, or activities, don't hesitate to contact one of the grade level principals or
myself.

One of our goals is to see parents and guardians feel at home at School of The Future, like the learners
themselves. Therefore, I will email parents and legal guardians weekly to keep everyone in the loop regarding
what's happening at School of The Future. In addition, the school website is frequently updated, providing you
with information about School of The Future events and activities.

This week, you will want to review the School of The Futures code of conduct that will be emailed to each
learner by this Thursday, September 1, 2022. Reading the code of conduct gives you a better idea of what to
expect at School of The Future.

We are glad to have you with us this year, and we want to assure you that we will do our best to help your
learner experience academic, social, and emotional growth. With your help and cooperation, this should be an
excellent school year.

I would also like to tell parents that we will be conducting a staggered dismissal at School of The Future for the
2022-2023 school year. During August and September, 11th and 12th-grade learners will be dismissed at 2:20
pm, and the 9th and 10th-grade learners will be dismissed at 2:34 pm. For October, we will reverse the
staggered and have the 9th, and 10th-grade learners dismissed at 2:20 pm and the 11th and 12th-grade learners
dismissed at 2:34 pm. Thank you in advance for your help and support in this matter.

In closing, this year, as in the past, we must concentrate on the process that spurs continuing advancement:
e Evaluating what we have.
e Determining what we can do to improve.
e I[dentifying what we need to make those improvements.

Let us make 2022-2023 our best year yet!
Sincerely,

Dr. John R. Smith Jr. F‘ THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF
Pl PHILADELPHIA


http://www.sof.philasd.org

Monday, August 29, 2022: First Day of School for Learners
Please refer to the School of The Futures calendar for updates:
2022-2023 Calendar

Below are just a few of our frequently asked questions and upcoming events.
What are the school hours?
Regular Day: 7:30 AM - 2:34 PM Half Day: 7:30AM - 11:00 AM



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vQ0KY8V3ZcKjQuGmxVXPhhuKRkPXEO579vcQ7MfnYxk/edit?usp=sharing

